
 
18th March 2025 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
As we approach the time for the school prom, we want to ensure that this event is a memorable and 
enjoyable experience for all those students who attend it. At Great Marlow School, we believe that 
reinforcing good behaviour is key to creating a positive atmosphere at such events. 
 
Behaviour Expectations leading up to Prom: 
 

• Respect and Courtesy: All students are expected to treat their peers, teachers, and staff 
members with respect. This includes polite language and behaviour. 

• Dress Code: Students should always adhere to the uniform policy. If there are issues with school 
uniform, a note is to be provided, and written to the student’s tutor. 

• Conduct: We expect students to behave in a manner that reflects the values of our school (6Rs) 
 
Please note, that any misconduct may impact a student's ability to attend the prom. We want to highlight 
that any significant breaches of conduct leading up to the event may result in students not being allowed 
to participate. 
 
Should you have any questions or need further clarification, please feel free to contact me directly at the 
school.  
 
We are looking forward to a wonderful evening celebrating the achievements of our students. Thank you for 
your support in helping your child achieve their very best, and in making this event a success. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs V Bennett 
Assistant Headteacher 
Acting Key Stage 4 Director of Learning 
 
 


